
Subject: SB86 

 
Concerning SB86, I urge senators to support this bill in order to maintain integrity in our great 
state. Regardless of how an individual senator feels regarding an issue, they represent the 
people of the state, and are hired by the people. An individual elected official’s personal 
business interests must be considered, lest that person become as a lobbyist who personally 
benefits in any way by a state decision.  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Jackie Pellow 


